
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

2015 BUDGET MEETING 

Tuesday, October 14, 2014 

2:00 p.m. 

 

The Chartiers Township Board of Supervisors held a meeting to discuss the 2015 Budget, at 2:00 

p.m. Tuesday, October 14, 2014. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Attending the meeting were Supervisors A. William Kiehl, John M. Marcischak and Richard 

Metzler. Additionally in attendance were: Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager; Anita Marcischak-

Treasurer and Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary. 

 

Mrs. Noble presented, to the Board, budget requests from the following departments. 

 

Police Department: 

 

 1 Vehicle 

 1 Additional Officer 

 Bushwhack Rifle 

 2 Car Camera Systems to replace the ones they have now  

 New camera system for the cell 

 

Fire Department: 

 

 Generator 

 1-2 Full time Firefighters 

 

Public Works Department has not yet submitted their requests; however through conversations 

with the Public Works Director he has indicated increasing the road program for next year. 

 

Community Center - Generator 

 

Municipal Building - Generator 

 

Planning – Standing file for pans 

 

Discussion followed regarding upgrading the computers, doors at the public works department, 

municipal parking lot, replacing carpeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:08 p.m. 

                                                                                  __________________________ 

                                                                                  John M. Marcischak  

                                                                                  Secretary 

Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary14 


